
From: Narayan Gopinathan 
Date: April 16, 2019 at 8:08:03 PM PDT 
To: mayor@burnaby.ca
Subject: Declare climate emergency

Dear Mayor and Council of Burnaby, 
Given the disappointing election results in Alberta, now is the time for Burnaby to join its 
neighbors in Vancouver in declaring a state of emergency over climate change, and to 
renew its opposition to expansion of the Trans-Mountain Pipeline. There can be no 
compromise with evil politicians like Jason Kenney, who will not rest until they warm our 
planet past the point of no return.

A concerned citizen, 
Narayan Gopinathan
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